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21/03/2024  19:13:342024/0030/P COMMNT Natalia Schiffrin I object to this application for several reasons. 

1. Reduction to local housing: it is my understanding that the present structure has 21 habitable rooms and 

has previously housed a number of residents. I understand the proposal would markedly reduce this. 

2. This is a listed building and I believe the proposed work would harm the building without providing any 

public benefit. This building is of historic significance due to Charles De Gaulle's wartime residence there. I 

have toured the building and consider it to be of importance. 

3. I am very concerned that the basement proposal does not comply with Camden policies, is very deep and 

has not been subject to appropriate risk assessment
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